
Information Systems Annual Report 
 

Longtime employee Nicky Filipich retired from the City of Biloxi after 28 years with the city.  
Shane Dimitry took over the roll of Information Systems Manager.  

The City of Biloxi Information Systems Division assisted with the Police Department to roll out a new 
CAD/RMS system in April 2022. 

 

The City of Biloxi Information System division 2022 projects include a new server system in both of our 
datacenters. We also installed 12 new network switches to replace aging and end-of-life equipment. 

The City of Biloxi Information Systems also secured a new email and phone vendor. These systems are 
more secure and offer more features than previous systems and will save the city around $50,000+ a 
year.  
 


